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Dear Fellow Sugar Land Exchangites: 
  
At a regularly scheduled Exchange Club of Sugar Land Board meeting, the Board of 
Directors voted to accept the resignation from the office of President of Alicia 
Marra. We are saddened by her request but ask all to respect her decision. 
Alicia leaves the presidency with the gratitude of the Board and of her 
fellow Exchangites and with the status of esteemed Past President. Alicia 
and Jorge Marra exemplify the spirit of Exchange and our club is what it is 
today because of their leadership and commitment. Please be certain to let 
them know how you feel. 
  
To complete Alicia's term the Board has selected me as Interim President. My 
intent is to work diligently to achieve the goals that Alicia has set for 
the Club. 
  
I have accepted this role with our national motto, UNITY FOR SERVICE, as an 
ever present reminder that we exist to serve, together. Another, lesser 
known motto of the Sugar Land Exchange Club is DOING GOOD AND HAVING FUN. 
I believe that we are at our best and serve our community best when we are enjoy-
ing ourselves.  
  
My request is that you make Exchange Club meetings a priority on Wednesday 
mornings. If you have fallen out of the habit of regular attendance, please 
return. The more is truly the merrier. Bring guests and share the fun. 
  
Warmest regards, 
  
Stewart Jacobson, Interim President 
Exchange Club of Sugar Land 



            The Exchange Club of Sugar Land    
                            

               O Come All Ye Faithful 
    To Santa’s Exchange 
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Please bring a new, unwrapped toy or monetary donation to Wednesday’s meeting. 
If you have any questions please contact Sue Lockwood at slockwood@houston.rr.com, 281 343-0415. 
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TX LA District Exchange 

www.txlagcd.org 
  

    National Exchange Club 

     www.nationalexchangeclub.org 

Upcoming Wednesday Breakfast Programs: 

12/27  No meeting 

Upcoming Events: 

12/16   SANTA’S EXCHANGE 

December Birthdays 

Stella Falkenhainer,                         
Darren Coughlin, Debora Galmiche, 

Arthur Pace, Sr., Ashley Lopez,       
Pat Houck, Dottie Childs, Stephen Ewbank,      

Doc Murdock, Charles Swihart, Karyn Dean,  
Susie Moseley, Wyn Johnson   

ROYAL CARIBBEAN CRUISE  

TO BENEFIT ESCAPE FAMILY RESOURCE CENTER 
4 Night Western Caribbean Cruise aboard The Splendor of the Seas 
Departs  MARCH 8, 2007 from GALVESTON, TEXAS 

Call Jean Davis, The Travel Quest    
281-491-5939 jean.davis@TheTravelQuest.com 

SANTA’S     
EXCHANGE 

will be held on 
Saturday,    

December 16, 
from  6:00 

a.m. to 6:00 
p.m. at First 

Colony Church 
of Christ. 

Come when 
you can, leave 

when you 
must.  

Sorting and 
tagging of 
toys will take 
place on   
Monday,  
Tuesday, 
Thursday, and 
Friday from 
6:30 p.m-8:30 
p.m. the week 
of Dec. 11, at 
the church. 
Come join us. 
It’s fun!  


